Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Beaches and Coastal Systems
Notice of Correction

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the Port Everglades Inlet Management Plan in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol 44/112, 6/8/2018, issue of the Florida Administrative Register. The correct adoption date for the Port Everglades Inlet Management Plan was May 31, 2018.

For more information, you may contact: William Weeks, Department of Environmental Protection, telephone: (850)245-7696, email: William.Weeks@dep.state.fl.us.
